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Grand Knight – Bill Halaz - 314-894-2528 Home Corporation – Tom Wegmann - 314.487-1928

Meetings - 2nd Tuesday (Business Meeting) 8:00 pm 4th Tuesday (Home Corporation) 7:30 pm

Happy Birthday: James Rappe 6/03, Paul Hoynacki 6/11, Eric Schmitz 6/12, Doug
Foushee 6/16, William Warren 6/24, Rev Peter Fritz 6/26, Kevin Bueltmeyer 6/30

Grand Knight's Report:
Congratulations to Joey Kosta from SFA grade school who will be attending Bishop DuBourg high school
in the fall. Joey was the winner of the essay contest and will receive $400 towards his Catholic education.
Joey is the son of Steve Kosta who is a Knight from our council.

Special thanks to everyone that assisted at the St Francis of Assisi parish picnic. The Knights of
Columbus ran the Chuck A Luck booth and raised money for SFA. The Knights are always there for our
Church.

There will be a Corpus Christi procession after the 7am mass on Sunday June 7. Join your fellow
parishioners as we show our community how proud we are to be Catholic.

At the June Council meeting, officers for the 2015 – 2016 year will be elected. Nominations will be taken
from the floor. We need you to help guide our council. Get involved.

Happy Fathers Day to all Knights that are dads. Love your daughters, sons and grandkids and don’t take
them for granted. We’re only here for a short time on this earth.

This is the last newsletter from your Grand Knight (Bill Halaz). This completes my fifth year (not
consecutively) as Grand Knight and I feel it is time for some new blood to run our council.

We have accomplished many good things this past year. We’ve helped raise funds and donated these
funds to help our community. Our church has benefitted from the time and talent we provide to SFA. As
brother knights we are there to support and pray for each other in times of need.

I appreciate everyone that has volunteered to work at the various activities that have been held while I’ve
been Grand Knight. It takes a team to run our council and there are several members that are always
there to help. If I had one wish it would be to get more members involved. If you haven’t been to a
meeting or an event recently, know you are always welcome. We have fun at our events and work to
make our community better.

I ask your continued support of the new Grand Knight and to provide new ideas to keep the council
active. Remember that it is your council. At the June Council meeting, officers for the 2015 – 2016 year
will be elected. Nominations will be taken from the floor. I hope to see you at the meeting. We need
you to help guide our council.
Viva Jesus

CALENDAR for Month of June
Sunday June 7 – Corpus Christi Procession after 7am mass
Tuesday June 9th – Regular Council Meeting – 8pm
Tuesday June 23th - Home Corp at 7:30pm


